
July 26, 2024


City of Oklahoma City

420 W. Main Street

Oklahoma City, OK 73102


Attn: 	 Project Manager for City of Oklahoma City


Project: MB 1686 - Field Services Building #2 Renovations 


To Whom It May Concern: 


Pillar Contracting Inc. is pleased to be the low bid on the Field Services Building #2 
Renovations project.  We understand the award of the contract is going to take a little extra 
time than the usual.  Pillar will hold our pricing as submitted for 60 days in lieu of the originally 
required 30 days for the City Council to have time to approve the contract.


Looking forward to working with you all again.


Sincerely, 


Kyle Plemons

Vice President

	 	




